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Sydney West Overhead Wiring 
Upgrade – Guildford 
More Trains, More Services 
February to April 2023 

Transport for NSW pays respect to Elders past and present, and recognises and celebrates the 
diversity of Aboriginal peoples and their ongoing cultures and connections to the lands and waters of 
NSW. 

The More Trains, More Services program will 
simplify and modernise the rail network 
creating high capacity, turn up and go services 
for many customers. It means customers can 
expect more frequent train services, with less 
wait times, less crowding on a simpler and 
more reliable network. 

This project will upgrade the overhead wiring 
infrastructure inside the rail corridor to 
improve train movements through Guildford 
Station. To achieve this, the project scope 
includes installation of new overhead wiring 
and modifications to existing overhead wires. 

A contract has been awarded to Next Rail, 
a partnership between John Holland, Jacobs 
and Transport for NSW, to start early work for 
the Sydney West Overhead Wiring Upgrade 
project. 

What work are we doing? 
Essential investigations will be carried out 
from Monday 6 February through to the end of 
April 2023 to assist with early planning and 
design. This will involve site surveying, locating 
existing underground services and 
understanding ground conditions inside the rail 
corridor. 

When and where we’ll be working 

Standard construction hours are between 7am 
and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm 
on Saturdays. 

The work will take place inside the rail corridor 
and along Military Road as shown on the map 
overleaf. 

What will this mean for you 
From Monday 6 February to Wednesday 8 
February 2023 there will be a temporary loss 
of up to ten parking spaces along the 
southbound parking lane on Military Road 
between Grove Street and Guildford Road. 
This is due to the temporary site compounds 
and laydown areas being established 
in this location. 

Throughout the work you may also notice: 

• an increase in workers and vehicles at the 
site compounds and work area 

• noise from machinery and equipment 
• traffic control on Military Road. 
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- Work area inside the rai l corridor and along 

Military Road 

Temporary parking restrictions from Monday 

6 February to Wednesday 8 February 

Site access points 
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Map of work area 

Managing our impacts 

We understand construction activities may cause disruption for the community. We will seek to 
minimise impacts as much as possible and adhere to strict environmental conditions relating to 
noise, vibration and dust management. 

We apologise for any inconvenience the work may cause and thank you for your patience. 

What’s next? 

Main construction is scheduled to start in mid-2023. We will keep you updated as our work 
progresses. 

Contact us 

For more information or to subscribe to project updates: 

Project information line: 1800 684 490 projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms 

This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. 
If you require the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call Transport for NSW on 1800 684 490. The 
interpreter will then assist you with translation. 
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